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In response to the subject short plot, I am writing to you today to speak against allowing this
short plot on AG20 property.

If the owners of the property wish to own property smaller than what is currently zoned, they
should really consider buying property in town to turn around for-profit. Taking away
agricultural land from farming to subdivide and build homes to turn around for a profit, is not
farming.

Farmers are continuously being pushed out of kittass county by way of purchasing AG 20
land, and subdividing to build multiple houses.

AG 20 land as per RCW 16.08.028 clearly states that agricultural land is those specific land
areas on which agriculture activities are conducted. Building two houses is not farming.

If the buyers of the land truly wanted to buy property and build housing, they should have
bought AG 5 property to begin with.

Let's keep our farming community just that, a farming community.

Thank you for your time in reading my response to ask that SP 24-00001 4G Farms be denied.
Let the farmers who have farmed the land the past 2 decades continue to do so. 
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4673 Vantage Hwy

mailto:plutz319@gmail.com
mailto:zach.torrancesmith@co.kittitas.wa.us

